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hello,  

 

I am writing my commentary in favor of HB 2616. I am a Oregon citizen and would 

like access to raw milk and butter in my local community. I am tired of going out of 

state for raw milk products. I recently went to Washington state and brought back 

several gallons of raw milk to freeze. When I went to Idaho a few weeks ago I 

brought back several pounds of raw butter home. I want access to raw milk products 

in my state. In a state where hard drugs have been decriminalized and lawlessness 

runs rampant on the streets of Portland, OR, I as a law abiding educated citizen 

cannot generallly purchase raw milk products from local farmers due to the lawa in 

this state. There is a serious problem with this reality in the state of Oregon.  Let the 

citizens decide on this not the government. TIME TO LEGALIZE RAW MILK 

PRODUCTS IN OREGON. thank you  


